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INFORMATION REQUEST #: IR-014-24 
 
REQUESTED BY: Councillor Stevenson 
 
TOPIC:    Support to City Centre ARP - Capital Costs Clarification 
 
DATE OF REQUEST:  November 5, 2024  
 
DATE OF RESPONSE:  November 6, 2024  
 
 
 
QUESTION:  
Page 247 CP_CE727 - Work locations to be completed in background need to be updated to 
reflect the budget timing.  

 
 
RESPONSE: 
As indicated during the presentation there was an inconsistency of the dates and budgets for 
the following project: CP_CE727 - Support to City Centre Area Redevelopment (ARP) - Utility - 
Sanitary Sewer. 
 
Reviewing additional information, it is confirmed that the write up located on the Capital Profile 
for CP_CE727 - Support to City Centre Area Redevelopment (ARP) - Utility - Sanitary Sewer is 
incorrect and will be updated. 
 
The work along King Street (16A to Fifth Ave) - Sanitary Sewer will take place in 2026 not 2027 
as indicated.  The budget and year in the table at the top of the Capital profile is correct.  
 
 
BACKGROUND: 
n/a 
 
 
 



 
 

Page 2 of 2 
 

FINANCIAL IMPLICATIONS/TAXATION IMPACT: 
n/a 
 
 
 
Contact:  Mark Hussey, Director of Engineering, Sustainable Growth and Development 

Services, Engineering 


